



(651) 221-0488 www.capitolrivercouncil.org

July 1, 2022

Ross Haddow, City of Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections 375 Jackson Street Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Ross,

The Capitol River Council supports the Gray Duck Tavern's request to waive the 45-day requirement for their license. Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me with additional questions or feedback.

Sincerely,

Jon Fure, Executive Director

Capitol River Council (phone) 651-221-0488

(email) office@capitolrivercouncil.org